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22nd February 2019 
 
 
Dear/Annwyl Parent/Carer 
 
 
Re: Year 9 Pathways Evening - Thursday 21st March 2019 
 
Your son/daughter is about to complete Key Stage 3 of his/her education and in September will 
begin a number of two year courses leading to qualifications in 2021. I hope you find the 
information in the Pathways booklet useful for informing your child about their choices. 
 
The Pathways Evening on Thursday 21st March will allow you and your child the opportunity to 
discuss with staff the subjects on offer and listen to a talk on the Pathways process.  
 
Please refer to your child’s spot check which were distributed in the Autumn Term to gauge your 
child’s performance in these subjects. 
 
 
We look forward to seeing you.  
 

Yours Sincerely/Yr eiddoch yn bur 

 
 
Mr John Colclough 
Deputy Headteacher 
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